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12th September 2024 
 
 

PG Film 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our English work this half term, we will be reading the book Percy Jackson 
and The Lightning Thief by Rick Riordan. 
 
In order to support the children’s learning, we will be showing extracts of the film 
during our English lessons. As the film has a PG rating, please complete the online 
form by Tuesday 17th September giving permission for your child to watch selected 
parts in class. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Woolf 
Head of Year 5 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=itiMSBXflk2j9Bz-n-ErI0cyllRgqlZPilSWQ4wLl3pUOTBRSEJRR0dTQlFZUDRITDlXM0xWMlRETi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=itiMSBXflk2j9Bz-n-ErI0cyllRgqlZPilSWQ4wLl3pUOTBRSEJRR0dTQlFZUDRITDlXM0xWMlRETi4u

